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                                            Registered  Office:

Legh Road

Salford

M7 4RT

e mail:admin@bjps.net                                                                  

Main : 0161 921 2500                                                                                                                                                                                                                     Bursar: 0161 921 2515                                                                                                                                      Nursery: 0161 921 2519

Principal: Rabbi Y J Pearlman: MSc, PG Cert                                                Kindergarten: 0161 921 2513

 Deputy Heads: Mrs S Caplan BA (Hons)PGCE                                              Menahel: Rabbi B Cohen

                             Miss N Taylor LLB,PGCE with QTS

December 2018
Dear Parents, 

Breakfast Club and After School Club – Spring 2019
As we approach the end of term, please see attached new forms for Breakfast and After School Clubs for the Spring Term. Please be aware that we are reviewing the costs and it is possible there will be a price increase in future terms, but costs per session for Spring term 2019 will remain the same.
Registers for the clubs are now on a computerised system which needs to be refreshed each term. Therefore, even if your children had a place in the clubs in the Autumn term, we still need new information for the Spring term. The attached forms need to be completed in full by 21st December 2018, so the registers can be updated by the start of the new term. 
Please note: If we do not receive a completed form, we will not assign a place for your children this term and they will not be able to attend until we have a signed form. 
Please complete the forms by selecting sessions you require and return it to Mrs Shepherd. These will be retained as proof of Parental/Guardian consent and also to allow us to contact you regarding payments. 
Due to demand, we cannot guarantee a free space will be available if forms aren’t completed by Friday 21st December 2018.

Please note the points below:

· During the course of the term, if your child joins another club such as Shooting Stars/Scootfit or any other Club and it coincides with the day you have selected for Breakfast or After School Club, please contact Mrs Freedman to let her know and she will ensure that you will not be charged for these sessions. She can be contacted on 0161 921 2511 or penina.freedman@salford.gov.uk.
· One off Breakfast or After School Club sessions, must first be approved on the day or day before the Club by Mrs Shepherd, due to limited space. Once a place has been agreed, please be aware that the cost for an Ad Hoc Session will be £5.00, payable on the day of the Club. Mrs Shepherd can be contacted through the School Office 0161 921 2500.
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